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 Part of Leger Education Trust 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Next week, on both Monday and Tuesday, we are forecast weather around 35°C. In line with Department 
for Education guidance surrounding education settings in heatwaves, we be will taking precautionary 
measures inside school but please find key information for parents/carers below. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Pupils should have sunscreen applied before coming to school on Monday & 
Tuesday. 

 
 

 
 
Pupils should bring a refillable water bottle, which can be refilled throughout the 
day. 

 

 
As lunchtime is the sunniest part of the day, it may be the case that pupils are either 
asked to stay in the shade or inside for activities. 

 

 
Pupils can come to school wearing non-uniform to enable children to wear loose, 
light coloured clothing that will help keep them as cool as possible. Appropriate 
clothing must be worn in school (e.g. no crop tops or very short shorts). It is 
important to be mindful of exposed skin in the sun. 

 

There are a range of activities planned to celebrate the end of term and we are incredibly excited to share 
these with pupils on Monday & Tuesday. We thank you in advance for taking the above into account as 
pupils attend school next week. 


